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June 13, 2022 
 
 
 
Panther ID: 6387511 
 
Dear Olena Spychka, 
 
Congratulations, you're a Panther now! I am pleased to confirm your admission and enrollment in Florida 
International University's Global First Year Two Term Program for Fall Term 2022! You must complete 
the Global First Year (G1Y) program and be in good academic standing to proceed into your anticipated 
academic major at FIU. G1Y is here to prepare you for your successful transition into International 
Business - BBA. At FIU we are committed to high-quality teaching, research, innovation and collaborative 
engagement. We are delighted to have you join us! You belong here at FIU; we know you will have with 
unique experiences and opportunities to be Worlds Ahead on campus and around the world. 
 

 

Enclosed with this letter you will find a complete G1Y admission packet. This packet contains information 
on next steps: your visa document and instructions, health insurance, and the academic calendar, among 
other useful informational pieces. In addition, you will also find specific information about expected cost 
of attendance, housing and meal options, how to arrange for airport pick-up, and the upcoming orientation 
program that you will attend.  
 
 

As you continue to move forward with the next phase in your educational career, we are here to serve 
you and answer any questions you may have about being an FIU Panther. Please contact us at 
admissions@globalfiu.edu or online at www.globalfiu.com.  
  
Congratulations once again and we sincerely look forward to having you become a part of the 
excitement and tradition of FIU! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Lecon, M.A., J.D. 
Managing Director 
FIU Global First Year 
admissions@globalfiu.com 
 
Your Panther ID is: 6387511 
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